
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Bus Cameras – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of bus cameras from REI, Omaha, Nebraska, for a total 
amount of $438,000, which includes contingency. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase from the technology budget of the 2021 bond fund will complete the 
cameras needed to outfit all buses in our current school bus fleet. The scope of work 
includes removal of the current cameras as well as the purchase, configuration, 
installation, and support of new cellular-enabled bus security cameras. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 


